
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Francis’ School Newsletter 

15th February 2019 

Value of the month – Caring & Friendship 
 

Diary Dates 

February 

Monday  25th   9:00am, school re-opens for the second half of the spring term. 

Tuesday 26th Cross Country Rally at Whyteleafe School 

March 

Friday  1st  Year 3 Swimming 

Tuesday  5th Year 2 – Visit to Caterham Library 
Year 5 – Visit to Winchester Science Museum 
Year 6 – Visit to Woldingham 

Friday  8th  Science Boffins in school 

Monday   11th  Science Week begins 

Wednesday  13th  Year 6 – Visit to Down House 

Thursday 14th  Science Showcase to parents ( details to follow)  

Friday 15th Year 3 Swimming 
Year 4 – Portals to the Past 

Tuesday  19th Choir to the Royal Albert Hall 
Cross Country Rally at Warlingham School 

Friday 22nd Year 3 Swimming 

Tuesday  26th  Book Sale 

Wednesday 27th Book Sale 

Thursday  28th  Book Sale 

Friday 29th  Year 3 Swimming 

April 

Monday  1st  Parents’ Evening – Whole school 

Tuesday  2nd Parents’ Evening – Whole school 

Friday  5th  1:00pm School closes for the Easter holidays 

Tuesday 23rd 9:00am School re-opens for the first half of the summer term 

 
 
 
 
 

Online Safety Reminder 
To access useful information for Parents on E-Safety and the PDFs of our Autumn 2018  
E-Safety Evening for Parents, please go to the website click on ‘Parents’ and look for the 
‘E-Safety’ Tab. Once on the E-Safety page scroll down to access the PDFs.  
 
Our Computing Consultant Dave Robinson shared a lot of information with us. Do have another 
look at this valuable information and check the links to understand what your children may be 
accessing on line, and how you can set parental controls. 
 



School Association 
Spring Ball - have you organised your tickets yet and sorted your babysitter and outfit? 
Deadline for booking is the 28th February so please don't delay as this is set to be a great 
night out and we will not be able to arrange tickets after this date. Any questions please let 
us know.  
  
Save the date 
Spring Ball - 09/03/19 
Quiz Night - 27/04/19 
Next PTA meeting - 13/03/19 at 7:30 in the school hall 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocket Fund 
We have a thank you letter in the office 
for a Sophie Barrell, who kindly made a 
donation to our Rocket Fund.  
 
If you know this lady, please can you ask 
her to contact the school office. Thank 
you. 
 

Lunch Money 
The amounts due for the second half of 
the Spring Term are as follows: 
 

Weekly - £11.50 
Second half term - £69.00 
 

Payment can be made online via Tucasi.  
 

 

 
Found 
A Pandora charm has been handed in. If you think it is yours, please contact the school 
office.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 


